
‭Dear Parents/Guardians‬

‭We are excited to announce that we are planning a trip for the 2024 - 2025, Grade 10 -‬

‭12 students! They will have the opportunity to travel to Italy and Greece in April of 2025‬

‭through EF Tours. Some of the places we will be stopping at will be Rome, Sorrento‬

‭Region, Pompeii, Bari, Delphi, Patras, Athens, with a possible extension to Crete. There‬

‭will be a parent/student informational meeting on Thursday, May 2nd, 2024 at 5:30 pm‬

‭in the school library. This trip will not be run under Warner school but as a club. If you‬

‭have any questions you may contact the school 403-642-3931.‬


